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October 18, 2021 
 

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
N.H. Department of Energy/Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: DW 20-112 Abenaki Water Company, Inc. 

Permanent Rate Proceeding 
Retraction of Remote Hearing Attendance Request 

 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
On October 13, 2021, the Commission ordered that a hearing be held on November 2, 
2021.  Also on October 13th, the Commission issued hearing guidelines which noted that 
any requests to attend the November 2nd hearing remotely must be filed no later than 15 
days before the hearing.  That deadline is today.   
 
On October 14, 2021, in order to meet today’s deadline and preserve the possibility of 
attending the hearing remotely, the Company filed a request for remote attendance.  Since 
that filing, however, the Company has determined that all of its witnesses will be available 
in person.  Therefore, the Company withdraws its request for remote attendance. 
 
Thank you for the Commission’s consideration and especially the offer to accommodate 
persons interested in attending the hearing remotely. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
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